
 

 

March 5, 2020 
 
Mr. Travis Hamby, Superintendent  
Allen County Schools 
570 Oliver Street 
Scottsville, KY  42164 
 
 
RE: Allen County District Safety – BG 20-012 

SCB Project No. 1954 
  
 Topic:   Recommendation of Award of Contract 
 
Dear Mr. Hamby:  
 
On Thursday, January 16, 2020, the Allen County Board of Education received bids for the Allen 
County District Safety project.   Three bids were received.    
 
After review of the bids received, Sherman Carter Barnhart recommends award of contract via 
Cooperative Purchase Agreement to South Western Communications, LLC. In the amount of 
$132,222.00 

 
We hope the above information will assist you and the Board in making your final decision to proceed with 
award of contract.   
 
Please feel free to contact us with any concerns or questions you may have. 
 
Sincerely, 
  
Jennifer Cash, AIA 
 Project Manager  
 
 
cc:   Kenny Stanfield, Justin McElfresh, File 1954-C 
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